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4th February 2025 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to alert you to some changes that will be taking place, at West Grantham Secondary Academy, in the 

near future. 

 

Recent developments at Samworth Academy (another academy within the Trust) have meant that the Chris 

Moodie, CEO of the Trust, has taken the decision to appoint me as Executive Principal, with responsibility for 

Samworth as well as, not instead of, West Grantham.  I will take up this role on 24th February 2025. 

 

Samworth and West Grantham will now be appointing a Head of School, both of whom will report to me.  I will 

continue to have strategic oversight of West Grantham and it will be exceptionally well led, by the Head of 

School, on the days that I am not in Grantham. 

 

My time will be split across the two schools and I can assure you that we will continue, as a school, to grow from 

strength to strength. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Clare Barber  

Principal 

 


